
We wish our Year 6 pupils good luck for next week’s school tests – ‘the SATS’. 
They have been working hard towards these important end of year tests and now 
it’s time to demonstrate what they know.  Remember to get a good night’s sleep 
and be wide awake on Monday morning for the first test. 

The Summercourt Health and Safety Reps had their first meeting this week to 
discuss important issues which they will feedback to the rest of the school next 
week. They will be meeting every half term for a formal meeting so please let 
them know if you have any concerns and they will put it on their next agenda.  

Many thanks, 

Miss Wood and the Health and Safety Team 



Class 1 children are going to be performing the well-loved story of “Jack 
and the Beanstalk” on Tuesday 21st May at 2:30. 

All parents/carers are invited to attend, we hope to see as many of you as 
possible.  

The children are really looking forward to performing for you. 

 

Thursday 16th May is School Census Day and we 
are having a special Fish and Ships lunch menu.  

If your child would like a dinner on this day it is 
free to all KS1 children and £2.30 for our KS2                      
pupils. 

Congratulations to all the children that 

took part in the Rowing Festival on      

Tuesday.  It was the first Rowing Festival 

that they have ever competed in.          

They competed against 10 

teams from 5 schools and     

finished as winners. 



Huge well done to Lydia in Class 1 for winning this weeks 

Head Teacher’s Award. 

House Points 

 

St Enoder: 377 

 

Carland: 227 

 

Penhale: 280 



Mrs Gynn 

I am very sad to announce that Mrs Gynn will be leaving Summercourt Academy on 

Friday 24th May 2019. 

 

Everyone at Summercourt Academy would like to thank Mrs Gynn for her 5 years 

of dedication, enthusiasm and passion towards teaching and her crucial role of 

SENCo. She has been a fantastic support to both staff and pupils and will be very 

dearly missed.  

 

We would like to wish Mrs Gynn all the very best in the future and will make sure 

she stays in contact with us!  

 

• The school office closes at 4pm, if you are collecting children from        
Allsorts please call their number on 07745 906649. 

 

• A gentle reminder to all parents that children are not to play on the       

Trim-Trail at the end of the school day. 

 

• Parking has become an issue again. To keep all children safe, please 
avoid parking on the zigzag lines at all times especially when dropping 
off or collecting students.       

       Doing so restricts visibility and puts children at risk.  

 

• Correct uniform should be worn at all times, including sensible non-logo 
school shoes (no boots or trainers please).  





MON 13th MAY - Year 6 SATS Week 
TUES 21st MAY - Class 1 Assembly 
MON 27th MAY - Half Term Week  
TUES 11th JUNE - Sports Day 
WEDS 12th JUNE - Back up Sports Day 
MON 24th JUNE - Class 4 Camp 
THURS 18th JULY - Class 4 Production 
WEDS 24th JULY - Last day of Term - 2pm Finish 
THURS 25th JULY —School Closed - Inset Day 

LEARNING FOR LIFE 

CLASS 1: Pearl 

 

CLASS 2: Freya 

 

CLASS 3: Kieanna 

 

CLASS 4: Tyler 

HANDWRITING 

CLASS 1: Frankie 

 

CLASS 2: Erin H 

 

CLASS 3: Jessica 

 

CLASS 4: Keira 

STAR AWARD 

CLASS 1: Evie W 

 

CLASS 2:  Heidi 

 

CLASS 3: Rose 

 

CLASS 4:  Marley 

ATTENDANCE 

CLASS 1: 98.2% 

 

CLASS 2: 93.1%  

 

CLASS 3: 92.4% 

 

CLASS 4: 97% 


